From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 08 August 2013 15:12

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Simon's letter withdrawing complaint

Lorraine

Thank you for the letter.

Can you please forward a signed copy or I can collect it when I am taking client's instructions for the
Woolwich matter.

Regards

Josephine




